MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE MADISON
COUNTY ELECTION COMMISSION
JULY 1, 2019

A public meeting of the Madison County Election Commission was noticed and duly held
and conducted at 1:00 PM. on Monday, July 1, 2019, in the Board Room of the Madison County
Chancery and Administrative Building in the City of Canton, Mississippi. The meeting was
webcast live to the public through the County’s Websfce The following Commissionets were
present at the beginning of the meeting:

District One Commissioner Helen Carney

District Two Commissioner Julia Hodges

District Three Commissioner Pat Truesdale
District Four Commissioner Azzie Jackson-Adams
District Five Commissioner Leroy Lacy

Commissioner Hodges called the meeting to order and Commissioner Truesdale began the meeting
with a prayer. Commissioner Helen Carney led the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Commission reviewed the proposed minutes of its May 15™ meeting. Commissioner Carney
made a motion that the minutes be accepted with a correction to add sixteen (16) voter names
purged by Commissioner Jackson-Adams and approved by the Commission. The motion was
seconded by Commissioner Truesdale,

The Commission approved its minutes of its June 12 meeting, voting as follows;

District One Commissioner Helen Carney-“Aye”

District Two Comumissioner Julia Hodges-“Aye”

District Three Commissioner Pat Truesdale-“Aye”
District Four Commissioner Azzie Jackson-Adams-“Aye”
District Five Commissioner Leroy Lacy-“Aye”

The Commissioners submitted their individual lists of names to be purged from the voter rolls for
voters who were deceased or who had moved. Commissioner Carney submitted a list of eight (8)
names for District 1, Commissioner Hodges submitted a list of sixteen (16) names for District 2,
Commissioner Truesdale submitted a list of five (5) names, Commissioner Jackson- Adams
submitted a list of seven (7) names, and Commissioner Lacy submitted a list of twenty-four (24)
names for District 5. Each of these Commissioners also offered the required supporting
documentation for their respective lists for the Commission’s review. The Commission approved
the purges upon a motion by Commissioner Lacy, a second by Commissioner Carney and a
unanimous vote of the Commission.

Circuit Clerk Wray joined our meeting and gave her remarks, including reporting that:

» Absentee ballot voting began June 24%, It is fairly steady; and will probably increase
after July 4%,




.

During Commissioner Comments:

Commisstoner Carney gave out an agenda and materials that she prepared for poll worker
training.

Commissioner Hodges reported that she was in the process of securing delivery trucks and
technicians for the elections.

Commissioner Truesdale requested the Commission to help identify and develop new
precingets in areas of growth.,

Commissioner Lacy suggested

The Commission concluded its consideration of its agenda items and adjourned the meeting upon
a motion from Commissioner Lacy, a second by Commissioner Jackson-Adams and a unanimous
vote of the Commission. The Commission’s next regularly scheduled meeting is to be held on
Monday, July 1%, 2019.
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